
 

 
 

          Summer, 2023 
 
Dear Lower School Parents and Students: 
 
Greetings from Montverde Academy Lower School! We are looking forward to having 
our halls and classrooms filled with children again in a few weeks!  We can’t wait!  In the 
meantime, we are hopeful that all of our Lower School families are having a wonderful 
summer enjoying and experiencing some great family fun.  We are eager to get to know 
our new families that will be joining us this year.  Welcome! 
 
The faculty, support staff and administration are all extremely excited about the up-
coming school year.  We have been busy since last school year getting ready for the start 
of the 2023-2024 school year.   
 
Our annual Lower School Meet and Greet will be on Monday, August 14th.  Please note, 
the time you are asked to come visit your child’s classroom will be sent to your child 
individually along with a letter from their teacher. Like last year, a specific “block” of 
time is being assigned and we respectfully asked that you come during your assigned 
timeframe.   
 
Soon after the school year begins there will be “Parents’ Night” at every grade level. 
These evenings will provide information about curriculum, daily schedules, school year 
events, homework and other items that all parents need to know.   Below are the dates for 
each “Parent Night” so please mark your calendar.  All “Parents’ Nights” will be held 
from 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. in your child’s classroom.   
 
Thursday, September 14th – 1st grade and 4th grade 
Tuesday, September 19th – 2nd grade and 5th grade 
Wednesday, September 20th – Kindergarten and 3rd grade 
Thursday, September 21st – Pre-K3 and Pre-K4 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you the night of our “Teacher Meet and Greet” on 
Monday, August 14th.   Please do not forget that Wednesday, August 16th is the first day 
of school at Montverde Academy! 
 
Yours in education, 
 
Meristell M. Shackelford     Yordin Robinson  
 
Dean of the Lower School     Associate Dean of the Lower School 




